Schedule B Review - Bulletin #2

April 3, 2024

Your Schedule B Review Committee is writing to update you on the status of the review. We have met with the University twice since our last update, and have received a variety of material from the University including position descriptions for approximately 200 roles. As we work through this data, we will be contacting the employees we have position descriptions for, to verify and add to the information provided.

Compensation will be assessing the collected data in order to update and amend the current job standards for each classification. It is important that we have accurate information about what everyone is doing in each group, so that the updates are reflective of your reality on the ground. This will also allow us to identify gaps and amend the current hierarchy to address those.

If we have a position description for your role, you can expect to hear from us in the next couple of weeks. If not, we will call on you at a later date to provide detailed information on what your job entails.

We have also started a subcommittee to assist with this work and provide updates to colleagues. We are seeking more representation on the RA Tech side. If you are interested in joining the subcommittee, please email cupe116@cupe116.com including your current classification, faculty/department, work schedule and supervisor's name.

Thank you for your patience and understanding. The Schedule B Review Committee will keep you updated as our work progresses.

In Solidarity,

Your Schedule B Review Committee